
 

 

Town of Linn 

Winter Parking Ordinance Acknowledgment Form 

 
Dear Building Contractor: 

In anticipation of building construction during the winter season, this form is a reminder to 
review and follow the Town’s winter parking ordinance. To clear and maintain roadways 
during winter weather events, it is imperative that no vehicles are parking along Town 
streets. As the building contractor, the Town expects you to share this information with all 
your employees and subcontractors who are expected at the job site.  

 
Here is the Town ordinance: 

§ 9-5(D)(4)(a) Parking regulations - No parking for snow removal. 

For the purpose of removing snow and/or ice from public roadways within the Town, the 
Town prohibits parking on any public street during or after a winter weather event, which 
includes snow, freezing rain, and/or sleet, until after the snow and/or ice has been removed 
or plowed to the edge of the pavement from November 15 to April 1. The Police Department 
may tow away all vehicles parked in violation of this subsection. Any person who violates 
this subsection may be subject to a forfeiture plus the costs of towing and storing the 
vehicle. 

 
Signature below 

I acknowledge that I have read Town of Linn Ordinance § 9-5(D)(4)(a), No parking for snow 
removal, and I am responsible for ensuring all my employees, subcontractors, and any 
agent on my behalf is in compliance with this ordinance. 

 

Signature:________________________________ Date:__________________ Permit #___________ 

Full Name:______________________________ Business:__________________________________ 

Construction Site Address:___________________________________________________________ 

 

 


